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From: I
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Cc: Tiffany Allen

Subject: FW: Traffic Control Ordinance

Date: Friday, September 29, 2023 1:38:53 PM
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| see that the second reading is scheduled for this Tuesday’s meeting.

Seems like there is an unnecessary rush on this before all the ramifications of the ordinance are
recognized and thought through.

One of my concerns are the landscape maintenance contractors working on the medians and
parkways throughout the city. They have to put out traffic control and they contract with the City,
Downtown Business Association, or an HOA depending on the location.

They would also fall into this net and the added cost and accounting will not please the residents
within the HOA. Similarly, the work done for the City will increase the cost of those services.
Maybe well intentioned but likely going to cause strife.

Not sure if the City can impose additional cost on the some of the public utilities and exempt gas and
electric as well as Sweetwater and Otay water.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter, | urge that this item be taken off calendar and a
little more thought put into it.

Cordially

Kevin O’Neill





